
Oahu County

Extended Deadline:  Friday, April 5, 2024 (postmarked)
Please send a hardcopy of the 1) registration form and 2) 4-H enrollment form (for non-4-H 
members) 3) Please make checks payable to “Oahu 4-H Organization,” write “Playing in
STEM 4-H SPIN Club” in the memo line, and mail to or drop off at the Urban Garden Center:

Oahu 4-H, 955 Kamehameha Highway, Pearl City, HI  96782

For more information, please email chanakaw@hawaii.edu or go to:
https://go.hawaii.edu/Gvt

Make new friends, have fun and learn something new!

Playing in STEM
Tuesdays and Thursdays on April 9th, 11th, 18th, 23rd, 25th and 30th

6:00 pm-7:30 pm
UH-Manoa Campus, Agriculture Science Building, Room 219

Play is a primary means by which youth explore the world,
investigate its properties, and build an understanding of how
it works. Youth will engage in various STEM (Science, Technology,
Engineering, and Math) concepts of problem solving, exploring
solutions, observing, applying, and investigating. Learn and “play”
in coding, building challenges,  mechanical hands, astronomy,

sensory games, and experimental fun!

Cost:  $20 per child for supplies and snacks
(For children 9-13 years old)

The University is an equal opportunity/affirmative action institution providing programs and services to the people of Hawai‘i
without regard to race, sex, gender identity and expression, age, religion, color, national origin, ancestry, disability, marital
status, arrest and court record, sexual orientation, or status as a covered veteran. If you require information in an alternative
format, please contact us at: ADA-contact@ctahr.hawaii.edu. If you have a disability and require special assistance, please
contact Christine at chanakaw@hawaii.edu or (808) 956-7196 at least one week prior to the event. 2024.03.31

**Certain dates may be subjected to change**
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